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Mary Adams, Monterey County Supervisor 
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April 26, 2023 
 
 
Dear Supervisor Adams, 
     I am writing to request that I be reappointed to the CSA 15 Advisory 
Committee.  I have served on the committee since June of 2016.   I have lived 
in the Serra Village neighborhood for 42 years, during which time I have been 
an active member of the community and served a term as our neighborhood's 
association president.  My son, who grew up in this neighborhood, is now 
raising his family in Toro Park Estates, also in the CSA 15.  After a 29 year 
teaching career, I am retired and would like to continue to serve on the 
advisory committee that is so impactful in the neighborhood my family calls 
"home".    
     I request this appointment with the support of the Serra Village & Toro 
Creek Estates Neighborhood Association. 
    Thank you for your attention. 
     Sincerely, 
     Susan Young 


